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Memo No. MPA/DTM/031(4)/2013-Camp no.01 Date: 29-06-2013 
     

2nd  CORRIGENDUM  NOTICE 

 
 Prequalification was invited for the project on development of two jetties at Mongla 
Port on Public Private Partnership (PPP) basis by the undersigned vied Memo no. 
MPA/DTM/031(4)/2013-889 dated 02-05-2013 and 1st corrigendum notice was issued vide 
Memo No. MPA/DTM/031(4)/2013-1069 dated 26-5-13; the following 2nd corrigendum is issued 
which may please be noted: 
 
“The closing date for the receipt of completed Application for Prequalification will be 3.00 pm 
(Bangladesh Standard time) on 1st July, 2013 instead of 3.00 pm (Bangladesh Standard time) 
on 30 June, 2013 due to unavoidable circumstance” 
  
 All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. This corrigendum is available on the 
official website of PPP Office, MPA, UNDP and Bangladesh Bank. 
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